
Notification of Changes to Building Code 

Regulations 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient Name] 

[Recipient Address] 

Dear [Recipient Name], 

We are writing to inform you of recent changes to the building code regulations that will be 

taking effect on [Insert Effective Date]. These changes are intended to improve safety, 

accessibility, and sustainability in building practices. 

The key changes include: 

• [Change 1 Description] 

• [Change 2 Description] 

• [Change 3 Description] 

We encourage you to review the updated regulations to ensure compliance in any upcoming 

projects. Detailed information is available at [Insert URL or contact information]. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. If you have any questions or require 

further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


